Press Release of Intelligence Committee



SSCI Statement on Inquiry into Russian Intelligence Activities after Committee Meeting Today

Tuesday, January 24, 2017

WASHINGTON – Senator Richard Burr (R-NC), Chairman of the Senate Select Committee on Intelligence, and Senator Mark Warner (D-VA), Vice Chairman of the Senate Select Committee on Intelligence, issued a joint statement regarding the Committee's inquiry into Russian intelligence activities after a closed meeting today:

"The Committee today agreed to move forward, under terms of reference proposed by Chairman Burr and Vice Chairman Warner, with its inquiry into Russian efforts directed against the 2016 US elections and related efforts abroad. The Committee hopes to expeditiously conduct its review and report its findings."

